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Nicaragua Mission Project Update
The Fix Family

And the Lord, He is the One who goes before 
you. He will be with you, He will not leave you 
nor forsake you; do not fear nor be dismayed.

—Deuteronomy 31:8, NKJV

Ray and I, along with the Fix family; Josh, Yosiday 
and their two sweet young boys, Caleb and Issac, are 
gearing up to fly to Nicaragua.

Planning this trip during COVID19  has been met 
with multiple challenges and delays. Some of our team 
had the virus and needed time to recover. We trust the 
Lord will prevail as we conduct ourselves in accordance 
with His will.
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Your AWA Missionary family soon to 
be in Nicaragua:

Josh, Yosiday, Caleb & Isaac Fix

In order for Ray and I to fly from Canada to Florida 
and then on to Managua, we have to take 3-4 flights on 
various airlines. We will have up to an 8 hour layover per 
leg and must have at least one negative Covid PCR test to 
enter Nicaragua.

We will meet with the Fix family in Florida where 
all of us will be subject to a COVID PCR test 36 hours 
before the flight to Managua. Our prayers and hopes will 
be focused on good results from all the group, because if 
one of us tests positive, it will delay our travel. So much 
resides on this test.

For the Fix family, leaving from Kentucky, heading to 
Nicaragua, this will be their first site visit.  With young 
boys, their needs will be greater during travel.

We plead for our faithful prayer warriors to earnestly 
pray the Lord will keep us safe and healthy. We seek extra 
funding to cover travel costs and to support the Fix family 
as they bravely head into a difficult part of this world, 
under extreme conditions, and answer the call to serve 
Jesus May of us wish we could sell everything and go 
serve in the field, but that just isn’t possible for everyone. 
What we all can do is help provide the financial support 
needed for these very brave people. 

Currently, AWA has many qualified missionaries and 
others who are working on getting the qualifications 
needed for their mission work. Sadly, many are prevented 
from serving because we just don’t have the funds to 
bring them from various countries where they live or to 
sustain them once in the field. 

Each missionary relies on their support team to pray 
and send donations to sustain them while at their mission 
post. If there was ever a time to store our treasure in 
heaven and spread the gospel it is now. 

For it is written: ‘He shall give His angels  
charge over you, to keep you.’

—Luke 4:10, NKJV

Thank you for your support and prayers! 

Ray and Julie Young


